
January 31, 2020 

 

To: Honorable Representative Doherty & Education Committee members  

Title: Chair, House Committee on Education Oregon State Legislature  

RE: Support for House Bill 4140  

 

Dear Representative Doherty and other members of House Committee on Education,  

 

My name is Amanda Perez. I am a research assistant at the Center on Brain Injury Research and 

Training at the University of Oregon. I support this House Bill 4140 because I believe that 

having an accommodation form to be used immediately following a concussion in schools would 

be very beneficial to students and their recovery. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Amanda Perez 
 


